
 

 

 

 
 

February 14, 2022                                                                                         Ald. Milele A. Coggs  

                                                                                                                                   (414) 286-2994 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 

Bronzeville area update meeting set for 
Tuesday, February 22 

 
6th District Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs is inviting residents to attend the Bronzeville update meeting 

that is set to occur next week on Tuesday, February 22 at 5:30 p.m. The meeting will be held virtually and 

those interested in joining can register by visiting www.tinyurl.com/updateBronze or by watching via 

Alderwoman Coggs’ Facebook page at www.Facebook.com/Ald.Coggs.  

 

There is also a dial-in option: 

 

TELEPHONE: 

 

United States: +1 (914) 614-3221  

Access Code: 494-273-491 

 

 

The Bronzeville Cultural and Entertainment District is a City of Milwaukee redevelopment initiative 

inspired by Milwaukee’s original Bronzeville, and it is striving to revitalize the area of Milwaukee where 

African-American culture has been a mainstay. The meeting will include discussion of upcoming projects 

and initiatives in the area. Bounded by Garfield Avenue to Center Street, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr., 

Drive to 7th Street, the Bronzeville Cultural and Entertainment District is wholly located within the 6th 

Aldermanic District. 

 

What:       Bronzeville update meeting 

 

When:      Tuesday, February 22 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Where:     Virtual (viewing options included above) 
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